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In a time when we have the lowest unemployment rates, the highest minimum wages 

this is unacceptable.   What you tolerate you encourage.  I was a teacher for 33 years 

and this held true in the classroom and with other teachers.  If you can't make it in 

this state with  to 50-60k in subsidies why would you tolerate this type of activity.  All 

you need to do is look to our state to the south and if your are prepared to spend 250 

million more than you are lacking in expectations and your tolerance of such behavior 

is only encouraging others to do the same.  


